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Season's Greetings! &8

As we close out 2022, we would like
to thank our ocean observing
community and share some
highlights from the year. Below you
will find some of our biggest stories
of the year, staff updates, and
holiday cheer from our team at
NOAA. Thank you for being a part of
our community and we wish you a
wonderful holiday season and a

happy new year! et

News Highlights from 2022

e 2022 Arctic Report Card Released: Human-caused climate change fuels warmer,
wetter, stormier Arctic - published on NOAA.gov!

« Annual Global Carbon Budget Report Released: Global Atmospheric Carbon Dioxide
Levels Continue to Rise - published on NOAA Research!

« GOMO Program Holds Inaugural Program Review; Report Now Available

« First Cruise in Three Years in Support of the South Atlantic Meridional Overturning
Circulation Project (joint GOMO/AOML)

e GOMO Helps Launch Ocean Observing in the Arabian Sea

*» GOMO Released First Ocean Today Video “Satellites of the Sea: Observing the Ocean
for Hurricane Research”

+ Women in the Sciences Leadership Workshop Reaches 300

« Inaugural Ocean Observing Supplement to Oceanography Magazine Now Published


https://globalocean.noaa.gov/2022-arctic-report-card-released/
https://globalocean.noaa.gov/global-atmospheric-carbon-dioxide-levels-continue-to-rise/
https://globalocean.noaa.gov/gomos-inaugural-program-review-report-available/
https://globalocean.noaa.gov/south-atlantic-meridional-overturning-circulation-project/
https://globalocean.noaa.gov/gomo-helps-launch-ocean-observing-in-the-arabian-sea/
https://globalocean.noaa.gov/new-ocean-today-video-released/
https://globalocean.noaa.gov/women-in-the-sciences-leadership-workshop-reaches-300/
https://globalocean.noaa.gov/inaugural-ocean-observing-supplement-to-oceanography-magazine-now-published/

« Indian Ocean Buoys Serviced & Rescued with help of International Partners
« Argo Program Receives 2022 IEEE Corporate Innovation Award

Staff Updates

This December, GOMO welcomed Dr. Sandy

Lucas as the Director of the Arctic Research
Program.

GOMO says farewell to Dr. Sid Thurston,

who is retiring from NOAA at the end of
December.
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